
LIBRARY SYSTEM  

UPGRADE 
Thursday, April 5 — Sunday, April 8 

Upgrading software is a best practice that takes  

into account the latest and most effective security 

settings, increased functionality, and the most  

current version of the system.  As such, our library 

will be upgrading to the latest version of our  

library system beginning at 9:30 PM on  

Thursday, April 5 until Monday, April 9 at  

9:00 AM. 

DURING THE UPGRADE 

You can: Check-out materials 

  Renew items at the library as long as you bring the items with you 

  Access and download OverDrive ebooks and audiobooks (if library subscribes to service) 

  Search the internet 

 

You can’t: Search the catalog 

  View account information (including holds, renews, fines, etc) 

  Place holds 

  Pay fines 

We apologize for this temporary inconvenience and look forward to providing you 

an improved online catalog experience. 
Adapted from Evergreen Indiana 


